
HAND DELIVERED

April 11'*’ 2019 

Greater City of Sudbury 

200 Brady Street 

Sudbury, On 

P3A5P3 

By-Law Services 

Attention Brendan Adair,

On behalf of EcoLife Home Improvements Inc, I acknowledge with surprise your letter of April 9*'’ 2019. 
This letter is to advise that a fullsome appeal of the complaints leading to this unfortunate decision is 
forthcoming. The nature of the complaints has not been available to me or EcoLife Home Improvements 
Inc. To that end, a request under the Freedom of Information and Personal Privacy act has been filed 
with the City of Greater Sudbury. Until such time as details of the complaints is made known, and given 
the frivolous and vexatious nature of claims being made In public sphere, EcoLife Home Improvements 
Inc and myself believe that this letter should serve as a notice of appeal.

Yours sincerely.

President

EcoLife Home Improvements


